
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  9-12-15 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:05. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Bob Herndon, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 20 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on accidents at Harrell Field and Woodbridge, and then 
he showed a PowerPoint on wind.  
 
Randy thanked John Boutwell and Dee for providing lunch.  Paul Hockin will provide lunch 
in October. 
 
Paul Hockin moved that the minutes be accepted, Marcus Walkinshaw seconded it, and 
they were approved. 
 
David Boackle told about the fly-in to Louisville next Saturday and that they will eat at Lake 
Tiak-O’Khata. 
 
Regina offered t-shirts to be ordered in time for the November fly-in. 
 
There were no new members or ratings. 
 
Dee Gilliland gave the financial report. David Boackle moved that the financial report be 
accepted, Regina seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
John Mudgett and Tony will do the annual audit. 
 
Carlton was not able to get the CO2 fire extinguishers. 
 
Dr. Bob will check on the fire extinguisher next to the fuel. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:03 and Paul seconded it. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


